
Foundation 2 Homework          08.11.19

 
This week in F2 we have been reading Room on the Broom. We have been acting out the 

story in the role play area. In the Creative area, we have been using different materials to 

create a witch.  

 

In Literacy we have been using some of the vocabulary from the book - wildly, thundering, 

bounded, eagerly, clambered, and have been using the vocabulary to act out the story. We 

have been practising writing simple sentences – The dog sat in the bog.  We have been 

focusing on capital letters, finger spaces and full stops.  

 

In Letters and Sounds we have learnt the sounds (phonemes) f and l, and have learnt the 

digraphs, ff and ll. We have also learnt the tricky word ‘go’.  

 

In Maths we have been learning all about the number 8. We have been learning about 

doubling, and have been doubling 4 to make 8. In shape, we have been learning about 

comparing lengths. We have been sorting lengths using the language shorter and longer.  

 

Activities  

 Can you practise doubling numbers e.g double 4 makes, is the same as 8.  

 Can you please read the allocated books on Bug club.  

 

Mrs Lucan, Mrs Eccles and Mr Hall 


